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Prem Ratan Dhan Payo is a 2015 Indian Hindi drama film, and the first movie to be in the romantic
comedy genre. The film was released on 15 February 2015. The film is an official remake of the 2006
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present invention relates to a processing system, and, more particularly, to a system and method for
performing arithmetic operations on one or more floating point numbers and a combination thereof.
Throughout the years, many systems have been used to perform arithmetic operations on the
numbers of significance in electronic systems. One type of conventional arithmetic logic unit (ALU)
that is commonly found in many systems includes a floating point unit that is capable of performing
arithmetic operations on a floating point number. There are several types of floating point, including
single precision floating point, double precision floating point, and extended precision floating point.
However, these types are very important in the field of electronics, and discussion of them is wellknown. For example, the IEEE Standard for Floating-Point Arithmetic (IEEE Standard for Floating-Point
Arithmetic, IEEE Std. 754, ANSI/IEEE Std. 754-1985) includes the most commonly used single and
double precision floating point number formats. The IEEE Standard for Floating-Point Arithmetic has
been widely adopted as a standard for floating point mathematics in computer and processor
architectures. The single precision floating point number consists of a mantissa of 23 bits and an
exponent field of 8 bits. The exponent field is represented using a biased form, and a one""s
complement form is used to represent the mantissa of the single precision floating point number. For
example, the exponent of the single precision floating point number 0.5E123 is 0 and the mantissa is
0.5E12. A double precision floating point number consists of a mantissa of 52 bits and an exponent
field of 11 bits. The mantissa is represented using a sign bit, one-half the number of bits in the
mantissa, and a biased exponent. This is a large exponent with a bias term. A special form is used to
represent the mantissa of the double precision floating point number. The floating point number is
represented in one of two forms: binary and decimal. When the floating point number is represented
in binary
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